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Comments: I am writing in opposition to the plan to remove wild horses from the Heber area.  Please do not allow

owners who are too cheap to pay for feed for their sheep and cattle to influence your decisions regarding the

mustangs.   If they own them, they can feed them!  If you reduce the population by force, rather than humanely

using darting sterilization procedures that have been proven highly successful, such as done with the Salt River

horses, there will be too much inbreeding to keep them strong.  Keep those mustang families together and out of

slaughterhouses.  These horses are some of the few true symbols of American freedom.  They inspire us with

their wildness, amaze us with their love for each other, and remind us of our past and future.  Please show

wisdom and compassion in deciding their fate.  Voters like myself are watching your actions and praying that you

truly protect them.  Thank you for listening.


